
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 8, 2012 
 
Statement from East Haven Mayor Joseph Maturo, Jr: 

Since Chief Gallo resigned on Friday, I have reached out to many people to 
discuss the future of the East Haven Police Department, including the 
possible appointment of an interim Chief. I fully understand the desire of 
the public in general and our citizens in particular to have information, 
especially with regard to our Police Department. I expect to have more to 
share early next week and will not be commenting further until that time.   


